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Comments: The current proposal restricting drilled climbing anchors in national parks and wilderness areas is

misplaced and iMessage and goes against the fundamentals of public use in our wild public lands.

 

Bolts and safe anchors do not impact other users experiences and can be established in a responsible way that

leaves minimal visual impacts.  

 

I strong oppose a bolting and anchor ban in wilderness and national parks as an IFMGA mountain guide that

relies on solid, safe, secure anchors.  


